
 

 

 

 
 

TRANSFER FROM PRIMARY SCHOOL  
TO ST. COLUMB’S COLLEGE 2020  

INFORMATION EVENING 
 

An invitation to Primary 6 Parents 
 

You are invited to attend an information evening regarding  
transfer arrangements for your son. 

 
 

This will be held in  
St Columb’s College  

on Wednesday 29th May 2019 at 6.30 pm. 
 
 

This evening will be for PARENTS only. 
 

23 Buncrana Road 
Derry 
BT48 8NH 
 

 

 

 

PPTC Registration Packs can be collected at this meeting or may 
be downloaded at www.stcolumbs.com  Deadline for receipt of 
completed Registration Forms is Friday 20th September 2019 
(2.00 pm). 

http://www.stcolumbs.com

